
 

 

North-West Youth Cricket 

Year 9 Camp and Registration Information 

 

Dates have now been confirmed for the 2024 Season Year 9 Cricket 

Camp. The camp is open to all Year 9s who are considering playing 

cricket for North-West Youth Cricket –  

Dates:  Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th of January 

Times: 9am – 2pm each day – wet or dry 

Venue: Burnside Cricket Club, Burnside Park, 336 Avonhead Road. 

What to Bring: Lunch and Snacks, Drink Bottle, Cricket Gear 

Cost: There is no cost for this 

Registration Link – Please complete if you are planning to attend OR 

cannot attend but are intending play  

https://forms.gle/2q6CBERFPb6R2Rvc8 

 

Cricket Registration Information 

Registration will be open in December on PlayHQ. Subs are $200.00 for 

the year  (Term 1 and Term 4, the youth cricket season runs in an 

academic year) 

Website: www.nwyc.co.nz 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/northwestyouthcricket 

Playing Shirt $62.00 Long sleeve and $57.00 Short Sleeve. These can 

be order online through Cricket Express, there is a 8 week lead time 

however the club will have loan shirts. 

https://www.cricketexpress.co.nz/cricket-community/canterbury-

clubs/north-west-youth-cc/g634.aspx 

Contact for further information: 

Jono Collins 027 847 8640  or northwestyouthcc@gmail.com 
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